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Workshop on “Best Practices on Governance” (12th & 13th August, 2014):- National Gender 
Centre organised a two days workshop to document Best Practices in governance pertaining to 
different sectors of governance from 12th & 13th August, 2014, at LBSNAA with an aim to provide a 
platform to officers to showcase their initiative. As a second step in this endeavour 10 initiatives were 
selected and invited for a presentation in the workshop. This rigorous learning experience was 
supported by UNICEF.  

 


